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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 8:36 PM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025076

 
Recommendation # 2025076 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025076 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name Dolores Conway 

Address 123 CARDINAL DR, MELBOURNE BEACH FL 32951  

Phone (609) 408-5387 

Email dccapemay@aol.com 

Alternate Email 
 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025076 

Recommendation Title Asking For Animal Crossing Signs on SR A1A in South Beaches area. BBIA, ACSC. 

Areas Affected Highway A1A in the South Beaches area  

Department Affected 
 

Current problem The area of SR A1A in the South Beaches has been designated as BBIA, ACSC. SR 
A1A is 2 lanes from the SH Golf Course to the Sebastian Inlet. Every day animals are 
killed crossing the road from the east to the west side of A1A and back again. The 
animals include gopher turtles, possums, raccoons, squirrels, bunny rabbits, and land 
crabs in the summer and fall. 

Recommendation To save as many animals as possible and give them a chance to cross A1A, it would 
be great if the County would put up animal crossing signs to warn drivers. There are 
turtle signs that could be installed south of Publix and south of Melbourne Shores. 
Crab signs sprinkled from Crystal Lakes to Sebastian Inlet. Raccoon, bunny, and 
possum signs near each of the Archie Carr and other preserves on A1A. The signs 
could be installed along the walkway. The signs are cute and will help drivers to be 
aware. We want to share the road with the animals of South Beaches. Thank you for 
listening to our suggestions. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 
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Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


